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November 08, 2011

Elizabeth Weir
Assistant Secretary
Evergreen Wind Power V, LLC
do First Wind
179 Lincoln Street, Suite 500
Boston, MA 02111

Re: DE#1 1-181, DE#1 1-220 & DE# 11-182 Evergreen Wind Power’s Certification
Application Pursuant to RSA 362-F Request for Additional Information

Dear Ms. Weir:

Upon further review of your application staff has noted that Evergreen has not
listed the proper ISO asset identification number for the applications for renewable
energy certificates (RECs) listed above. The number listed in the document is simply the
NEPOOL-GIS database number minus the letter code used by the NEPOOL-GIS. Since
other state REC programs require the ISO asset identification number, it is likely that you
have already gone through the process to obtain it. If that search doesn’t yield a number,
I did some looking on the web and I found the following contact at ISO-NE at
http~

Audra Perry
Membership Application Coordinator

ISO New England Inc.
One Sullivan Road

Holyoke, MA 01040-2841
(413) 535-4169

aperry(~iso-ne.com

Please note that I am not sure if Audra is the person that you need to speak with,
but hopefully she will be able to provide some guidance on how to get the asset
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identification number for all three of your facilities or, help you find the numbers if they
are already listed. Once you get the asset ID numbers, please send an official letter to:

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord , NH 0330 1-2429

These items must be received by the Commission to complete your application.
Until such time, it will not be processed. If the requested information and documentation
are not provided within ten business days, your file will be closed without prejudice.
Please refer to docket number DE 11-18 1, DE 182, and DE 220 in all future
correspondence with the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 603-271-6011 and my e-mail address is
barbara.bernstein@puc.nh. ~ov.

Sincerely,

cm
~

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Analyst

cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney
Ashley P. Hill, Evergreen Law Clerk
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